The recent debate over tax reform is without question the most important piece of legislation Washington will address in recent memory. The fact that some have suggested that there is no "political will" to change the current system of taxation strikes me as either arrogant, ignorant, or just an excuse for legislative sloth! Our current system of taxation is not only antiquated for the times, but is oppressive. Lack of political will is only indicative that politicians and/or special interests adhere to the status quo because it's safe. Actually, it's not safe in the least. I would go so far as to say our current system is, first and foremost, anti-family and is wearing on the moral and cultural fabric of this great nation. I urge you to take a serious look at this reform; one that is fair, not oppressive, and taxes consumption rather than income. I urge you to consider the FairTax as a simple and effective alternative to our current system.
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